DEAR FAMILIES,

Dear Families,

Welcome to 3rd Grade! My name is Ms.
Brown, and | am so excited to be your
child’s teacher this year. I’'m thrilled to
begin a new school year filled with learning,
growth, and discovery.

Third grade is such an important and
exciting time in a child’s education. We’ll be
diving into rich reading experiences,
building stronger math skills, exploring
science and social studies in new ways, and
growing as independent thinkers and
learners. | believe in creating a classroom
community where every student feels safe,
valued, and encouraged to do their best.
Communication and collaboration are
important to me, and | look forward to
building a strong partnership with you
throughout the year. Please don’t hesitate
to reach out with any questions or
concerns. I’'ll be sharing more information
soon about our daily routines, expectations,
and how we can work together to support
your child’s success.

Let’s make this a fantastic year of learning
and fun!

sincerely,

Ms. Brown

Contact info:BrownRol@richmond.k12.ga.us




